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Time Interval for the Review of Administrative Positions 

 
  
The Board of Trustees action of last summer requiring the 

review of those in administrative positions and the review of 

tenured faculty was dealt with on this campus in earlier months 

by the Academic Senate, addressing only the matter of the 

evaluation of tenured faculty.  The process of addressing the 

review of those in administrative positions was not necessary 

inasmuch as procedures had earlier been established here at 

Dominguez Hills. 
  
Now that the procedures for the evaluation of tenured faculty 

are established it would seem appropriate to bring the 

procedures for the review of those in administrative positions 

into congruence.  Thus I am changing the policy set forth in PM 

79-03 (dated February 1, 1979) and entitled “The Review of 

Administrative Positions” and defining the time interval for the 

review of those in administrative positions to be “at intervals 

not to exceed five years.”  This will be exactly congruent with 

the evaluation of tenured faculty. 
  
Our present campus policy calls for a calendar of periodic 

reviews to be established and updated annually prior to 

September 1.  This will be done prior to September 1, 1981, 

thus carrying out the new time cycle. 
 


